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We have been learning all about the animals that live on the 
farm, how to look after them and what they are used for on 
the farm.  The learning has been very hands on with a special 
trip to West Lodge this week. 
 

Something Special 
 

The children have been chatting about their new teachers and 
classes and that it’s OK not to be with their best or most 
favourite friend as they will see them before school, at 
playtimes, lunchtimes and in the shared areas within Reception 
wing as well as after school on the green or for play dates at 
home. 
 
Preparing for Reception emotionally: 
Lots of parents (and some children) are very anxious about this 
new change of starting school. It may be the cause of a huge 
bag of mixed emotions, both the excitement about growing up 
and moving onto the next step, and the sadness at watching 
them become more independent in the sense that they don’t 
need us as much. Ultimately it’s a wonderful thing that they 
will be growing, learning, developing and building character 
but it’s definitely a whole new world. 

• Visit the school together (GTKY Sessions) 
• Meet the teacher (both with and without your child) 
• Drop your child off to transition morning 
• Starting School books from the library 
• Exciting trip to purchase uniform, shoes, coat, etc 
• Buy clothes that are easy to put on independently  
• Label EVERYTHING 
• Read books to your child and talk about the pictures. 
• Teach your child to use the toilet and wash hands 

independently  

 
 
For the full article please visit: 
http://theimaginationtree.com/2013/08/top-tips-for-starting-
school-parents-teachers.html 

 

 
 

 

 

 

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time 

Stories: Click, clack moo 
Farmyard Hullabaloo 

 
Song:  5 Little Ducks  
 
Rhyme: The animals on the farm go… 

All Father’s Day scrolls were put in the children’s 
pigeon holes on Monday.  Every child has 
completed one, which has their name on and a 
ribbon to match their key group colours.   
 
We hope all the Dads enjoy reading their child’s 
exact words and have a lovely day on Sunday. 

Week beginning 8th July 
End of year reports sent out 

 

Friday 12th July 11am-12.30pm 
Leavers Assembly with bring & share lunch 

 

Week beginning 15th July - Treat Week 
Monday - Forest Schools, Tuesday – Duathlon,  

Wednesday – Forest Owl Adventures,  
Thursday – Festival and Friday – Memorial Fields picnic 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 
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